
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

February 25, 2019 
 

PRINCIPALS’ WEEK 
RESOLUTION 

 
WHEREAS, Principals' Week is dedicated to recognizing the 
significant contributions of Livonia Public Schools school principals 
and the commitment to providing quality educational experiences 
and guidance for their students; and, 
 
WHEREAS, energetic and inspiring school leadership is essential if 
schools, teachers, and support staff are to implement college and 
career-ready standards and assessments; and, 
 
WHEREAS, school principals play a vital role in the success of 
students and act as the liaison between the school and the community 
it serves; and, 
 
WHEREAS, we join with educators, parents and students to raise 
awareness of the importance of educational leadership; 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, the trustees of the Livonia 
Public Schools Board of Education recognize the week of February 
25, 2019 as 

SCHOOL PRINCIPALS’ WEEK 
and encourage all citizens to thank and support the efforts of school 
principals in our community. 
 
 
  

Mark Johnson, President  
Board of Education 


